
SIXTH FORM TRAVEL PASS:
TERMS AND CONDITIONS

1.	 The completed travel pass mandate form must be received by the 1st of September 2025 to 
ensure a place on the transport for the start of the academic year. Any issues, please email 
Mrs Braithwaite at j.braithwaite@st-christophers.org. On receipt of your payment form we 
will process your application.

2.	 Upon completion of the online booking form you will be contacted to set up a monthly bank 
transfer or if you prefer one payment for the year in September. You are responsible for 
ensuring the payment is made regularly and maintained.

3.	 Payments by standing order will be (Zone A) £50 per month; (Zone B) £70 per month; (Zone 
C) £90 per month payable over ten months from September 2025.

4.	 Annual contributions towards the cost of the bus pass have been agreed by the Governing 
Body of the school and are reviewed on annual basis.

5.	 St Christopher’s enters a contract with a bus service provider and will therefore rely on your 
support and contributions to make this venture affordable for all whilst subsidising the cost 
for parents.

6.	 We appreciate that some pupils and students may be able to travel more economically by 
other means. We therefore suggest that you explore this option before entering a contract 
with the school.

7.	 The buses run throughout the year, including through examination periods and work the 
normal term-times for both the Main School and the Sixth Form.

8.	 The routes will, at the present time, remain as stated. However, pick up points on the routes 
may be added and so can vary from time to time depending on demand. Prior notice of such 
changes will always be given.

SIXTH FORM STUDENTS ONLY
9.	 Sixth Form students whose families are on a low income are encouraged to apply for the 

16-19 bursary which is intended to support the students with travel to school. If you are 
receiving benefits of some kind and have not applied for a bursary for your child, please 
contact Sixth Form and we will send you more information.
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